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NOTIFICATION
 

KEAM 2025
 

KERALA MEDICAL COURSES
 

CANDIDATES CAN RECTIFY DEFECTS IN NRI DOCUMENTS-
DATE EXTENDED 

 

In continuation to this office notification published on  10.07.2025, it is

further notified that the last date to rectify defects in the NRI documents of

MBBS/BDS Courses for the academic year 2025-26 is extended up to

21.07.2025, 3.00 PM. More details in this regard can be obtained from the

notification  published in the website www.cee.kerala.gov.in .

     
Helpline number: 0471 – 2332120, 2338487
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